development fit the City’s vision, Can the zoning be rural residential instead of PUD?,
how will we provide jobs and healthcare?
Mr. Gerry Dedenbach answered all of the citizen’s questions.

Vice Mayor Johns made a motion to continue the meeting on July 8, 2024 @ 5:30 p.m.
stating she had not heard enough from City residents. Second by Commissioner Bennett.
Motion Passed. Vote 5-0. The hearing continuation will be held at 5:30 pm on July 8, 2024
at Chiefland City Hall, 214 East Park Ave.

Police Chief - Scott Anderson -
None

Fire Chief - Dwavne King -
None

City Attorney - Fugate and Fugate Law Firm -
Blake Fugate - None

Old Buisiness
None

New Business
None

Public Comment
None

Correspondence -
None

Approval of Regular Minutes for June 10, 2024 -Motion made by Vice Mayor Johns,
Second by Commissioner Weaver to approve the regular minutes from June 10, 2024.
Motion passed Vote 5-0. A correction was requested by Commissioner Jones for the June
10, 2024 minutes: Under Public comment, it should state that Heather Sheppard asked
about items at the Usher Center and not Maggie Allen. I have made the correction.

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Attest.

Laura Cain, City Manager Chris Jones, Mayor-Commissioner
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